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Dear Sir/Madame,
 
My submission is relatively small but simple. What about the rights of the unborn child? Who,
 legislatively, speaks for them? Does the right of the parents to live in a manner in which they choose
 in selecting to terminate automatically override the rights of the unborn human life that they have
 participated in creating and then destroying? This issue is always promoted as nothing more than the
 woman's right to choose what happens to her body, without even an acknowledgment of the human
 life that is to be ‘terminated’.
 
If this is acceptable, how many years do you legislators think it will be until the very old and infirm
 similarly loose their right to be allowed to continue life by future more liberal legislators who revisit
 the question of who in society has a right to life, and who does not, and in which in due course those
 chosen are then, without recourse or protection, ‘terminated’? In fact it will probably be when many of
 you current legislators reach the age of being seen as no longer useful, or of value, or seen as
 ‘inconvenient to society’-(which is, of course how it will be marketed, along with, of course, ‘the
 society’s right to choose’).
 
As legislators you have a responsibility to consider all aspects of a matter, and I hope that you do so.
 
Of course I am well aware of the probability that this submission will be sidelined by its focus not
 being on simply the decriminalisation of Abortion. As a member of a large beauracracy, I know all to
 well well how that many things and issues can be easily achieved or buried according to the
 application of ‘creative’ beauracratic manipulations. I do hope that this is not one of those occasions.
 
Ronald Buisson

Submission No. 240 
Received 24 June 2016




